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Graham Hancock 
Election  Statement 

 
 

Graham is standing for election at the January 2024 AGM as a Board member and would 
serve as Treasurer following JIm Walsh' resignation. 

In order to enable a seamless handover the BU Board has co-opted Graham to the Board. 
 

Graham Hancock 
I was born and grew up in Lancashire, but have lived in West London for 26 years and been a 
Brentford supporter for the last 20 years.  All my family (my wife, two teenage children and 
I) have been season ticket holders for a number of years, previously at Griffin Park and now 
in the West Stand of the new stadium.  I have been thrilled at the journey and successes of 

Brentford over the last two decades.  
I attend just about all home games and the majority of away games.   

I also regularly attend B Team and Women's Team matches.  
I am particularly keen to see the women's team achieve further success. 

I have a degree in mathematics and am a qualified chartered accountant.  I have trained 
with a large practising firm and have worked in the private and not for profit sectors.  For 
the last 17 years I have worked for the Civil Service in a selection of central government 

departments and am currently Head of Finance in a government body. 
 

I am hugely excited at the prospect joining the Bees United Board and feel privileged to play 
a part with the supporters and the club itself across all areas and the community. 

 

 


